
  
  

 
 
 
 
 Date 22 March 2021 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF GENERAL EXCEPTION – DECISION TO BE TAKEN WHICH HAS 
NOT BEEN INCLUDED IN THE FORWARD PLAN 
 
The Executive Director hereby gives notice that the following decision is due to be 
taken on behalf of the Council under the General Exception provisions (Standing 
Order 15) of the Council’s Access to Information Standing Orders.  Details of the 
decision are listed below. 
 
Details of the decision have not been published in the Council’s Forward Plan but it is 
considered impracticable to defer making the decision until those details have been 
published in the plan. 

 
PORTFOLIO: Environment and Public Realm 

 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Dan Green on 01788 533850 or e-
mailing dan.green@rugby.gov.uk .  
 
 
 
Mannie Ketley 
Executive Director 

 
 
 

SUBJECT PUBLIC/ 
PRIVATE 
REPORT 

MEETING AND 
DATE DECISION 
TO BE TAKEN 

CONSULTATION PROCESS AND 
CONSULTEES 

Litter in Rugby Public Cabinet – 29 
March 2021  

Senior Management Team, 
internal stakeholders. 
 
Chair of Scrutiny Committee 
consulted on General Exception 
Notice in accordance with the 
Council’s Constitution. 
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